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Mark Ashness

From: cemeterysurvey@chathamhistory.org
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2019 4:43 PM
To: Mark Ashness
Cc: Kimberly Tyson
Subject: Re: Seaforth Place Subdivision

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Mark-- Thank you for alerting CCHA about your plans for the Seaforth Place subdivision project. If you should discover 
anything that might be of interest to us as you proceed, please let me know. We appreciate your cooperation. 
 
Beverly Wiggins 
CCHA Preservation/Cemetery 
 
 
On 2019-11-18 11:53, Mark Ashness wrote: 
> Beverly: 
>  
> We are preparing to submit a subdivision plan for the attached  
> project. The County GIS does not reflect any cemeteries within the  
> project limits. Our survey crew has been on-site and has not run  
> across any grave sites or older structures. 
>  
> The site is located just south of the Seaforth Landing Subdivision on  
> Seaforth Road. 
>  
> I am attaching a site map for your use. The site has been in Timber  
> management. 
>  
> Please advise should you need anything else. 
>  
> thx 
>  
> MARK ASHNESS 
>  
> P.E, LEED AP 
>  
> _   _____ 
>  
> __ 
>  
> _ _ 
>  
> 301 GLENWOOD AVENUE, SUITE 220 
>  
> RALEIGH, NC 27603 
>  
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> PHONE: (919) 367-8790 
>  
> CELL: (919) 606-7704 


